
needed for the 
VOLUNTEERS 

3 Fun-filled hands-on workshops for 5th, 6th, 7th, 8th, 
and 9th grade girls to explore careers and meet 
role models. 

Science & Mathematics Conference 

11.05.22 
 

 

Volunteers are needed to: 
The 30

th
 annual Expanding Your Horizons con- 

ference is scheduled for Saturday, November 5, 
2022 at the SIUC Student Center. The all-day 
conference is intended to provide girls in grades 5 
through 9 with hands-on experiences in various 
areas of science, mathematics, engineering, and 
technology. The purpose is to increase girls’ 
awareness of career opportunities and to give 
them contact with role models. Professionals in 
these fields have already volunteered their time to 
lead workshops for this important event. We now 
need volunteers to help make the day a success! 
Volunteers are a vital part of this conference. 

 
 

 

A complimentary lunch will be served to volunteers. 

- Assist with registration. 

- Escort girls between the Student Center and 
workshops held in other buildings on campus. 

- Help participants find their workshops 
within the Student Center. 

- Assist with setting up early in the day (8:00 
a.m.) 

- Assist with tearing down at the end of the 
day (1:30-2:30 p.m.) 

- General "gopher" as needed during the day. 

- Miscellaneous other tasks. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

If you are willing to help for all or part of the day, please email eyhmath@siu.edu as soon as possible. 

THANK YOU! 

mailto:eyhmath@siu.edu

	-  Assist with registration.

